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Further to your information request FOI/EIR 23/24-226, please find your question and our response 
below. 
 

Request:  
1. Has the council commissioned any surveys for any of its buildings for RAAC since 01 January 

2018, up to and including the day you process this request? Please answer only ‘yes’ or ‘no’. If 
you need to give any other context, please use the explanatory notes column of the table 
provided. 

2. If the answer to question 1 is yes, please give the dates any surveys were commissioned, the 
dates date completed or expected to be completed and the number of buildings surveyed. 
Whether the answer is yes or no, please outline what work is taking place to identify the presence 
of RAAC and prepare for its removal 

3. Please give building types where RAAC is suspected and/or has been found and the date on 
which it was discovered. By building types I am asking for a general description of the purpose of 
the building, for example: council office, civic centre etc 

4. If possible, please provide the address and postcode of any buildings referred to in your answer to 
question 3. 

5. For each building in your answer to question 3, please give details of any action taken or to be 
taken as a result of discovering RAAC. 

 
Response:  

1. No 
2. East Cambridgeshire District Council is not aware of RAAC in any of its buildings and is therefore not 
undertaking any work to identify the presence of RAAC. 
3. n/a 
4. n/a 
5. n/a 
 
This concludes your request FOI/EIR 23/24-226. 
 
If information has been refused please treat this as a Refusal Notice for the purposes of the Act.  
 
If you disagree with our decision or are otherwise unhappy with how we have dealt with your request in 
the first instance you may approach foi@eastcambs.gov.uk and request a review. A request for review 
must be made in no more than 40 working days from the date of this email. 
 
Should you remain dissatisfied with the outcome you have a right under s50 of the Freedom of 
Information Act to appeal against the decision by contacting the Information Commissioner, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow SK9 5AF. 


